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A new Early Music Festival
for the North

8-10" October 2004.

Clothworkers’ Centenary Concert Hall,

The School of Music,
The University of Leeds

Following the refurbishment and reopening of the elegant Clothworkers’
Centenary Concert Hall, the University of Leeds Concert Series present their first
Early Music Festival in an exciting programme aimed at developing a new audience

for early music.

Thanks to an ambitious collaborative
programme with the Instituto Cervantes (the Spanish
Cultural Institute) the festival will be offering a varied
programme of internationally acclaimed artists
performing music which reflects the historic cultural
links between England, Spain and the New World
during the sixteenth and seventeenth centuries.

The Festival opens on Friday evening with the
young Spanish gamba player, Patxi del Amo, in a
recital of sixteenth- and seventeenth-century Spanish
music featuring the viola da gamba. He will be joined
by Eligio Quinteiro on theorbo, and Peter Holman
playing harpsichord and organ. This recital will offer a
rare chance to hear music familiar to Philip II and ITI
by Ortiz, Kapsberger, Selma y Salaverde, Butler and
Falconiero, as well as anonymous works.

Saturday evening will feature a visit from the
choir and orchestra of Ex Cathedra, led by their
dynamic director, Jeffrey Skidmore, performing Latin
American Baroque liturgical music. The programme,
entitled Sun, Moon and All Things, builds on the
success of the ensemble’s previous venture into this
fascinating and lively repertoire, which combines
influences from Europe and the New World,

including music of the Inca and Aztec peoples. The
programme will consist of music for vespers for choir
and orchestra.

The 450th anniversary of the wedding of Philip
IT of Spain and Mary Tudor will be celebrated in a
programme of separate workshops for adults and
children. The North East Early Music Forum are
organising a day workshop with Dr Clive McClelland
of the School of Music at the University of Leeds for
singers and players of Renaissance instruments. The
music will include Spanish and English mass and
motet settings from contemporary sources. This will
be followed by a Family Concert on Sunday afternoon
when pupils of Shakespeare Primary School will join
the York Waites in a programme devised by Cathy
Dew of the National Centre for Early Music and Tim
Bailey of York Waites. The performance will offer an
opportunity to hear some of the secular music
associated with the courts of Philip Il and Mary Tudor.

For further details of the Festival programme,
ticket prices, accommodation, etc., send a stamped
DL SAE to the Festival Administrator, The School of
Music, The University of Leeds, Leeds 1.S2 9] T or see

www.leeds.ac.uk/music and follow the links to events.
















